
February 1, 2021 

Bryan Barnett 
Mayor City of Rochester Hills  
1000 Rochester Hills Dr. 
Rochester Hills, Mi 48309 
 
RE: Planning Commission Term 
 
Honorable Mayor Barnett 
 
My term as Planning Commissioner is set to expire on March 31, 2021.  Due to several factors, I believe 
it is time to allow for some new individuals on the Planning Commission and therefore I do not seek to 
be nominated for an additional term on the Planning Commission.  I plan on attending the scheduled 
meetings in February and in March unless directed otherwise. 
 
I have enjoyed my time serving the people of Rochester Hills and many relationships I have gained along 
the way and thank you for your confidence in my ability to help guide the city.  
 
Should you have any questions or comments please feel free to reach out to me directly. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
David A. Reece AIA 
 
CC: Sara Roediger Planning and Economic Development Director City of Rochester Hills 
 
 

David A. Reece
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